
Thursday, 20th May 2021
Paul

 
To future generations

 
 

Object : The future and the planet
 
 
 

Hello,
My name is Paul. I am a student in the high
school Brocéliande and right now, we are in
2021. A lot of pesticides and insecticides are
used. Pesticides poison the land. Therefore
the consumers eat poisoned vegetables and

cereals. It’s a huge problem because it
damages our health and can even kill

people. It’s hard to find the middle between
the pesticides and a sufficient production to

feed the population. I hope the situation,
that you, students of 2030 who are reading
right now this letter, is better than today

and I hope the mentality will have changed
for the best.

 
 

Goodbye and good luck for the rest,
 
 

Paul 
 


